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Minutes of Meeting
June 12, 2018

The Board of Assessors met on Tuesday, June 12, 2018, 6:30 PM. room #115, at the Town Hall‘
The following were present John R. Fisher, Chairman, John O'Connor, Member, and Director
of Assessing, Dennis Flis

Discussion:

The Board reviewed, discussed, and signed warrants and certificates.

MV Excise Abatement 2018 $7,496.25
MV Excise Abatement 2017 $71.36
MV Excise Commitment #29 - 2018 $5,700.00

The Board of Assessors, voted 2-0-0, to abated the following years Motor Vehicle
Excise, pursuant to the Tax Collector request.
The breakdown is as follows:
2000-2003 $61,812.58
2004-2007  $50,857.48
Total $112,670.06

The Board reviewed the FY 2019 Preliminary Tax Billing Schedule. Tax Tape is
on schedule in order to get tax bills out by the end of the month.




